
From: PSC Public Comment
To:
Subject: RE: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
Date: Monday, May 20, 2024 2:29:00 PM

Case No. 2024-00010
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Morgan County Water District. Your
comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2024-
00010, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at View Case
Filings for: 2024-00010 (ky.gov).
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 
 

From: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 10:13 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
 
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 10:07 AM
To: PSC Consumer Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by  on
Friday, May 17, 2024 at 10:07 AM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Craig Combs 
Address:  
City: West Liberty 
State: KY 
Zip Code: 41472 
Phone number where you can be reached: 
Home phone: 
Utility Name: Morgan County Water District 
State the nature of your concern: My concern at this point is how is Mr Elam still employed. If
a regular employee at any company were doing what he has/is they would have already been
fired and facing charges. It’s time to make a change and fix this situation before it gets worse. 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: Yes 
--------------------------------------------------------




